January 21, 2020

We are finalizing details for Catholic Schools Week! You should have
received a schedule of activities along with a response form. Please
return the Potluck, Talent Show, and D rt Forms. Also, if we have
any skating parents who would like to help next Tuesday, Jan. 28th, at the
ice arena, Please Let us know! Thanks!

Everyone is working hard toward making our Auction/Gala event a
huge success. Remember, we are in need of multiple donations. Reach
out to those you know who may be willing to contribute. Also, we have had
a request for raffle tickets. Our office supply is SOLD OUT. How exciting!
If you feel you are unable to sell yours, please return them to the office
ASAP. Thank you.

All Young Authors stories/poems must be turned in by this Friday,
January 24th. Do NOT put the child’s name on their selection. Mrs.
Copsey will take care of their entry form.

We will not have our daily Mass, Wednesday. Our Priests are at
diocesan institute.



